
United States Department of Agriculture
National Agricultural Statistics Service

July 22, 2013

Mr. Dennis J. Fixler
Chief Statistician
Bureau of Economic Analysis
U. S. Department of Commerce
1331 L. Street NW
Washington, DC 20230

Dear Mr. Fixler,

Thank you for your letter dated June 16, 2014 to Mr. David Hancock of the National Agricultural Statistics 

Service in support of the Tenure, Ownership and Transition of Agricultural Land (TOTAL) survey. Your 

detailed enumeration of the uses of the data from the TOTAL survey provides supporting documentation for 

this comprehensive survey. It is our goal to continue to work with colleagues from the Economic Research 

Service to provide the best quality statistics possible.

If we can be of any further service, please don’t hesitate to contact me by e-mail at 

chris.messer@nass.usda.gov.

 

Sincerely, 

Christina S. Messer

Census Planning Branch Chief 

Room 6353 – South Building
1400 Independence Ave SW. Washington, DC 20250
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